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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the licence 
renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 
 
I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy radioactive waste 
And  concerned about radioactive emissions in the event of an accident. 
 
I am also a young person whose future will be directly impacted by choosing nuclear over renewables 
And a member of the public concerned about nuclear and how climate change may impact the facility. 
 
 
 Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Kayla McGarity 
   

Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02
Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
March 25, 2022 8:26 AM
Kayla McGarity


